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Ref: 13/Gen.lnsp/Non-life/June2010 

Shri A.R.Sekhar 
In-charge 
The New India Assurance Co Ltd 
New India Assurance Bldg, 
87, M.G.Road, Fort 
Mumbai - 400 001 

Dear Sir, 

DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY 
March 19, 2012 

Re: General Inspection of complaint pertaining to M/s New India Assurance Company 
limited, Nasik D.O-June, 2010; Complainant: Shri.Ashok B Nawal - Policy 
No.150800/31/08/01/10059- Delay in settlement of motor ins'urance claim 

This has reference to your letter of 1 i h January 2011 responding to the Show Cause Notice 
dated 29th November, 2010, issued by the Authority on the above complaint. 

The competent authority has taken a serious view on the violation of IRDA (Protection of 
Policyholders' Interests Regulations) 2002 by your Company and has cautioned you on the 
need for adhering to the PPI Regulations by your Company. While no further charges are 
pressed for the moment, you are specifically advised as under: 

1. Upon receipt of any claim intimation, your office should respond in writing to the 
claimant on the claim documentation and procedure, as envisaged in Regulation 9(1) 
of PPI Regulations 2002. 

2. Any correspondence on claim matters like calling for claim documentations, making 
an offer of claim settlement or rejection ought to be communicated to the insurer in 
writing. 

3. To have systems in place for disposal of claims as per the TATs prescribed in the 
Regulations as also a monitoring process for their compliance. 

The receipt of this letter may be acknowledged. 
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Yours faithfully, 

t1~,.,M- \ \,'J-
(Y~\apriya tlharath) \l\ !, 

Joint Director 

Parishram Bhavan, 3rd Floor, Basheer Bagh, Hyderabad-500 004. India. 
Ph.: 91-040-23381100, Fax: 91-040-6682 3334 
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